
 
 
 
Product Discontinuation Notice                   
 
 

MH Series Pushbutton Switch【PC board terminal type】 

Thank you for your continued support of Sunmulon switch, MH series. 

Production of the PC board terminal type will be discontinued on November, 2021 due to reduced demand. 

The details are as follows. 

 

Discontinued Part Number      Current Part Number 

MH series PC board terminal type    MH series Solder tab terminal #110 type 

MH□－□□□□□□C□           MH□－□□□□□□S□  
 


